
October 2, 2015
 
Mr. Leslie Kotzer
Fish & Associates
7951 Yonge Street
Thornhill, ON L3T 2C4
 
Dear Les:
 

Re:  Fish & Kotzer books on Estate Law & Practice
 

            Many thanks for sending me copies of your texts, co-written by you and 
your partner, Barry Fish.
 
            There are, of course, many abstruse tomes written on estate law by and for 
lawyers and judges but, unfortunately, such works are not too helpful for the 
public at large.
 
            Your works, on the other hand, constitute a feast of information and 
learning about estate matters for the lay person and contain much wisdom and 
wit about a complex subject with great clarity.
 
            As a former judge, I express the hope that your works will receive 
widespread distribution across Canada because they put a clear and unvarnished 
focus on both the pitfalls and merits of estate practice, including the high costs 
and often family emotional damage of occasional estate litigation.
 
            I also hope that estate lawyers will read them as they may “humanize” their 
practices!
 
                                                                                    Best regards
 
                                                                                    Gordon Killeen 
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